
 
 easyJet Response to CAA consultation on the Proposed License for Gatwick  
 
The Gatwick ACC has provided a full response to the CAA consultation, which easyJet 
supports.  
We note the consultation is on the technical aspects of the licence conditions and not on 
the substantive policy issues involved in the proposed licence. We have not commented 
on these issues.  
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